
Medicare Part D 2025 Update Training Errata and Clarification 
2025 Part D plans 

SilverScript  
Two 2024 plans, SilverScript Smart Saver S5601-33 and SilverScript Plus S5601-191 will not be 
renewed. Both plans will be consolidated into one plan S5601-32. All plan members, unless they 
make a choice to enroll into another plan during the open enrollment period, will be transferred to 
SilverScript Choice S5601-32 effective January 1, 2025. Plan members should receive notification 
of the consolidation no later than November 1, 2024. 
 
Clear Spring 
Clear Spring S6946-13 has been renewed for 2025. The plan remains under sanction. A new plan 
Clear Spring Premier S6946-79 has been added for 2025 and is also under sanction. Neither of 
these plans, at this time, are allowed to enroll new members. These plans will not show on the plan 
finder. The only way to check on enrollment in the plans is by a personalized search or the plan 
website or by using the beneficiary’s Medicare account information. These plans were allowed to 
be renewed because of Clear Spring appealed the CMS decision to terminate the plan. If the plan is 
or is not terminated at the end of the year, you will be updated.  
 
Error in Part D update training 
There was an error in the PowerPoint and presentation in the section on the Part D discount 
program. During the presentation, it was stated that the manufacturer discount would apply to the 
$2000 out of pocket cap. This is incorrect. The discount does not count toward the true out of 
pocket (TrOOP) amount.  
 
Additions and clarifications on certain slides  
Please note the following: 
Slide 10 - Added Silverscript crosswalk information  
Slide 19 - Corrected Counselor Note  
Slides 22, 23, and 24 - Removed references to discount program  
Slide 34, 35, and 36 - Clarification of calculations 
Slide 40 – Grammar correction 
 
 
 
 


